
With sincere gratitude, 

 Joyce Sands Susan Dyson
 Executive Director Board President

YES,YES,
For more information, go to www.mtpl.info or call 717-560-6441    595 Granite Run Drive in Overlook Community Campus

 $25         $50         $100         $150         $200         $250         $500         Other: $_____________________

 Check enclosed payable to: MTPLF

 If you would prefer to charge your gift on a credit card, please visit mtpl.info/annual-appeal-2023

 Would you like to receive information about the Library, including the monthly e-newsletter In the Stacks?    Yes     No

Name_________________________________________________________________________________

Address_____________________________________________________________________________________

City____________________________________________________  State_______  Zip__________________

Email___________________________________________  Phone____________________________________

I want to help provide vital library services that inform, 
educate, inspire and connect our community.

Follow us on               and visit our website for updates.

You may have heard that Manheim Township Public Library (MTPL) is the busiest 
library in Lancaster County. What does that mean? It means that in addition to all the 
programs and services offered both onsite and online, we circulate the most books 
and media items of any library in the entire county. In 2023 our checkouts 
are on track to exceed 600,000 and we circulated 66,100 items in the 
month of June alone. 

More important than the number of checkouts is the quantity 
and quality of adventures taken and stories told. It’s the amount 
of family time shared, first pages read, and lessons learned. Your 
financial support of MTPL directly impacts these shared experiences 
and new discoveries by building the collection and supporting the 
staff who make this happen.

Public libraries, including Manheim Township Public Library, rely on several sources 
of revenue for their operations: state and local governments, fundraising events and 
activities, self-generated fees, grants, and donations. When you receive this letter, 
please consider all that the library has meant to you over the past year. If you agree 
it is a vital part of the community worthy of your support, please join the Manheim 
Township Public Library Foundation and donate accordingly. All donations are greatly 
appreciated. 

Dear Library Friend,

""

MTPL
CIRCULATES 

more
Books & Media Items 
THAN ANY LIBRARY

in Lancaster County!


